
Hurst Centre Badminton Club 

friendly and competitive badminton 

 

Minutes of Committee Meeting February 12th 2013 

 
Committee 
David Ord (Chair)  David Samuel (Secretary) Mark Pain Payne (Match Fixer Fixture) 

Ian Newman (Finance)  Nigel Appleton    Steve Lambe 

Kevin S (apologies)  Kevin Edwards 

 

Minutes 

Apologies from Mark Payne, Nigel Appleton and Kevin Simpson 

Finance - Ian reported that we are financially in a sound position at present. After the next meeting we will 

need to decide on 2013-14 subs based on projected position at that time. Improved collection of subs was 

requested, especially from Newbury B team captain (whoever that is). 

Teams - The question of fielding another team in Basingstoke league was discussed, following the addition of 

Mike, Ben C and Dave K to membership.. Mark Payne to canvass opinion on who and how many players may 

wish to participate in a Basingstoke B team. It was felt that we would need another two or three lady 

members in order to field another mixed team. Nigel may have some ideas on whom we could attract.   

 Floor condition - All agreed this was in a poor state with too much dust on court. This has been raised by 

club officials with the Hurst. Our remedy for now is for us to use the mops available to sweep/ damp down 

the court prior to club and matches whilst setting up the nets etc. 

Website - To encourage more members to use and get used to using this resource, we will try to put 

information on the site and direct people to it (these minutes being an example). This can be used for fixture 

lists/links to leagues/links to other useful badminton sites. 

New Members -It was decided to try to enhance membership from local towns where we have people who 

may be able to help, e.g. David S in Mortimer, Ben L in Silchester, David O in Tadley and Kevin E in Burghfield. 

Members to try to use parish magazines and notice boards. DS will put together a flyer. 

Next meeting date 

This was not decided however Tuesday 14
th

 May is suggested  

Best regards 

Minutes from David Samuel (Secretary), 13
th

 Feb 2013 

 

 


